

May 22, 2020

City of Guelph Council - Committee of the Whole Guelph City Hall
1 Carden Street
Guelph ON N1H 3A1

To His Worship Mayor Guthrie and City of Guelph Councilors:

RE: Alectra GRE&T Centre Annual Progress Report

I am pleased to be submitting to the City of Guelph Council, one of the Shareholders of Alectra, a progress report and update on the Alectra Green Energy and Technology Centre "GRE&T Centre".

The appended report and presentation were prepared with the assistance of my esteemed colleagues Dr. Giuseppina (Pina) D'Agostino, Alectra Board Member, and Chair of the GRE&T Centre Advisory Committee, Lorelei Graham, Guelph Representative on the GRE&T Centre Advisory Committee, and Neetika Sathe, Vice President of the GRE&T Centre.

I enjoyed the opportunity I had last November to come and speak with you and I look forward to a time when we can meet in person again to discuss the progress being made as a result of our collaboration. In the meantime, I hope the attached report will provide you with a good sense of what the GRE&T Centre has accomplished in its inaugural year.

Sincerely,

Brian Bentz

President and Chief Executive Officer

Alectra Inc.